
LONG POINT ROAD REALIGNMENT & EXTENSION
MARCH 2018 FEATURED PROJECT



GENERAL 
PROJECT 
DESCRIPTION

The project includes the realignment of Long 
Point Road from the existing intersection to a 
new intersection at Old Georgetown Road 
near Christ Church.  The project will then 
extend to Rifle Range Road and create new 
intersections with the final segment of Billy 
SwailsBoulevard and Rifle Range Road.

The new road will be a two lane divided 
section with landscaped medians, wide 
multi-use pedestrian paths and bike lanes.
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PROJECT 
BENEFIT

The project was identified in the Long Range 
Transportation Plan as an improvement that would add 
ŎŀǇŀŎƛǘȅ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ¢ƻǿƴΩǎ ǘǊŀƴǎǇƻǊǘŀǘƛƻƴ ƴŜǘǿƻǊƪ ŀƴŘ 
enhance connectivity for all modes of transportation for 
our citizens.

The project relates to the Strategic Plan Goal for 
Community Sustainability by insuring the continued 
success of the community through smart growth, careful 
preparation for societal changes and a strong commitment 
and continued investment by the Town to public 
infrastructure.

The project will benefit the community by improving 
mobility for automobile, pedestrian and bicycle traffic and 
ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜ ŀŘŘƛǘƛƻƴŀƭ ŎŀǇŀŎƛǘȅ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ¢ƻǿƴΩǎ ǘǊŀƴǎǇƻǊǘŀǘƛƻƴ 
network.

The enhanced connectivity will benefit the organization by 
making it easier to deliver core services to the public.



PROJECT FUNDING

Major Project Cost Components

ÅDesign andEngineering: $ 2,177,219
ÅLand Acquisition: $ 4,098,100
ÅConstruction: $ 10,116,250
ÅOther: $ 480,680
ÅTotal: $16,872,249



PROJECT 
TIMELINE

June 2019

Complete Design

Dec. 2019

Complete ROW

June 2019

Complete 
Permitting

Jan. 2020

Begin Construction

Jan. 2022

Complete 
Construction
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Currently the status of the project is in 
the environmental documentation 
phase.  Traffic analysis is also on-going.  
Traffic analysis is a few weeks behind 
schedule due to a delay in the update 
of the CHATS model.

The first public information meeting 
was held on February 22, 2018 and we 
are in the process of compiling the 
public comments.



PUBLIC NOTICE

ÅA Public Information Meeting was held at 
Christ Church on February 22, 2018.

ÅApproximately 50 citizens attended this 
meeting.

ÅPublic meetings are required for a project of 
this nature.

ÅTown Public Involvement Policy

ÅNEPA

ÅAn additional public meeting will be help 
this summer or fall.

ÅShow final alignment.
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